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The Papal Nuncio to the United States, Archbishop Christophe Pierre, will speak to the 
convention of Catholic Charities USA in Buffalo, NY, on September 12, 2018. It will be 

interesting to hear if Archbishop Pierre addresses the crisis of clergy sexual abuse and cover-
up in the Diocese of Buffalo, the recent announcement by the New York Attorney General of 

a statewide investigation of clergy sexual abuse in all the dioceses of New York State, and 
Pope Francis’ knowledge of the sexual abuse of seminarians by Cardinal Theodore Mc 

Carrick

Archbishop Christophe Pierre must join Buffalo-area Catholics in demanding that Bishop 
Richard Malone resign as Bishop of Buffalo, New York based on recent evidence that he 
participated in a decades-long cover-up of clergy sexual abuse of children, teenagers, and 

vulnerable adults

MEDIA RELEASE – SEPTEMBER 11, 2018

What
A demonstration calling on the Papal Nuncio of the United States to condemn the crisis of clergy 
sexual abuse in the Diocese of Buffalo and across the United States, to support the resignation of 
Bishop Richard Malone of the Diocese of Buffalo, New York because of his mismanagement of 
cases of clergy sexual abuse, and support the investigation of all the dioceses of New York State 

by the Attorney General regarding clergy sexual abuse

When
Wednesday, September 12, 2018 from Noon until 2:00 pm

Where
On the public sidewalk outside the Buffalo/Niagara Convention Center, 153 Franklin Street, 

Buffalo, New York 14202

Who
Robert M. Hoatson, Ph.D., Co-founder and President of Road to Recovery, Inc., a non-profit 

charity based in New Jersey that assists victims of sexual abuse and their families;
victim/survivors and advocates from the Buffalo, New York area

Why
Archbishop Christophe Pierre, Papal Nuncio to the United States and Pope Francis’ hand-picked 
representative, will speak to the assembled members of Catholic Charities USA in Buffalo, New 
York, and it will be interesting to learn about his comments regarding the crisis of clergy sexual 
abuse in the Diocese of Buffalo, NY, the dioceses of the State of New York, and the controversy 
surrounding the Pope’s knowledge of the sexual abuse of seminarians by Cardinal Theodore Mc 

Carrick.  Demonstrators will call on the Papal Nuncio to demand Bishop Richard Malone’s 
resignation, affirm the New York State Attorney General’s investigation of clergy sexual abuse 

across the State of New York, and call on Pope Francis to come clean about what he knew about 
Cardinal Theodore Mc Carrick’s sexual abuse of young adult men.
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